From: Karembu margaret {mafftu:u_@isaaa.u:urg}
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 9:47 AM

To: ofabkenyapcmembers@googlegroups.com; 'ISAAA Staff’ <africenterstaff@isaaa.org>; 'Muchiri, Nancy (AATF)'
_@aatf-afrl'ca.org:‘; ‘Maloba Mangayo' _ @aatf-afr:'-::a.orgb;_@ku.ac.ke; "Kyetere, Denis

[AATF) -garaatf-africa.c:-gb-; 'Mutero Ngure' _@grﬂail.comb; "Sage-EL, Kevin - FAS' <Kevin.Sage-
EL@fas.usda.gov>; "Kamau, Carol N (FAS Nairobi)' <Carol. Kamau@fas.usda.gov>; 'Charles Waturu'

I 2 2ol com>; 'KIBERU, MMy MULINDE [AG/6043] [ S G baver com>;
@gmail.com; 'Kiplagat, Betty' || & cicneer.com>; Simon Gichuki' | Esmail.com>;
'Douglas Miano' -@yjahao.{om}; '‘Aghan Daniel’ -_(Ewg:-; 'LEMGO, GODWIN [AG/6043]'

bayer.com>; "Walter Langat’ mail.com:>
Subject: RE: ALERT - Seralini et al listed as speaker for the AFR Pesticide Conference in Nairobi in June 2019 at Safari park

Morning colleagues,

In case you haven’t seen this - https:/www. worldfoodpreservationcenterpesticidecongress com/

The list of anti-GMO speakers including Seralini, Hans Herren etc..and sponsors of this conference: Isf Al
Africa Congress on Synthetic Pesticides, Environment, Human and Animal Health in Nairobi in June is a big
concern and we need to strategize. Holding it in Kenya at this time will be very distuptive..

Any thoughts?

Thanks and regards.
Margaret

PhD
iCenter,/Chair, OFAB-Kenya,/ African Women for Biosciences
LRI Campus Maivasha Foad
P O Box 70 (00605), Uthiru
Nairobi, KENYA
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